
Colin 
 
Thank you for the opportunity to comment again on the form of the DCC charging Statements. 
In general, we believe these statements, in isolation, provide a good level of detail to enable us to 
understand the charges we are paying. 
However, one specific area we believe could be improved, is that of how / why the view has changed 
from one statement to the next. It is difficult, from a DCC User perspective, to follow what has / has 
not been included on each statement, from the previous version issued and to reconcile this to 
changes in costs, relating to change requests. It would therefore be really helpful, if DCC provided 
some form of appendix to each statement, describing where the charges differ between previous 
versions issued. 
 
Thank you 
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